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2020 has been a challenging year for us all and we thank you for 
your business loyalty and support. 
 
Just some of the many challenges that have arisen this past year 
are the rising cost of commodities such as copper and aluminum; 
DLC new standards; and a rise in international shipping costs.  

CSC LED is committed to providing you the best quality  
LED solutions and never skimp on quality or performance. 
 
During this past year, we have invested in and expanded our 
lighting portfolio. We have added even more cutting edge products 
with many added features. We have also continued to develop 
our online portal and internal systems to build and support the 
e-commerce solutions that we all need during this difficult time. 
 
We have reviewed our pricing structure and have made 
adjustments where required; some products have gone up  
slightly while others have seen a decrease in price. We have  
also reduced the cost of many products in our clearance  
section providing a great opportunity for you to stock up  
and take advantage of the added savings. 
 
We are working hard to continue to provide our valued electrical 
wholesale customers the best products at the best price, with the 
best customer service. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to 
reach out to us at info@csc-led.com or contact your local sales 
representative or sales agency.
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